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Encouraging creativity in visual arts and serving the
community since 1950.

 
What is in the newsletter this month?

President's Message
Membership Information

Programs / Membership Meeting
Exhibits: Fall Show, GEO & Outside

Holiday Party Information
Penstrokes & Vendor opportunites at holiday boutiques

BAA Teachers and Classes
 
 

President's Message - Mimi Rossi
Hello Fellow Artists!

The weather has cooled down, but hopefully not your passion to
create! I don’t know if you’ve noticed but there is so much to do and
see around town – art exhibits, shows and boutique sales. I know
I’ve been staying warm (What? Just yesterday it was a matter of
staying cool!) running around town checking out all the wonderful
arts & crafts. With the holiday’s just around the corner, getting gifts is
on my mind.

Jenny Cirrincione’s solo show, Elements of Nature, just wrapped at
the Geo Gallery and it was just as I mentioned in the last newsletter -

vibrant and full of color. She had an amazing show with animals and nature, full of fun and life!



Next up at the Geo Gallery is Joanna Lewis’ Half Full. Can’t wait to see what visual treats we’ll
see at the opening reception on Nov. 12th! I hope to see you there!

I know I’m repeating myself here, but the Burbank Art Association is run by members who
volunteer. Groups such as ours can only function when its members step up and fill the
positions necessary to keep it going. At this time, we need to fill two positions asap, Secretary,
Webmaster, and an unofficial position of running the Zoom meetings onsite.

Secretary
Keeps the minutes of all regular meetings and of Executive Board meetings, a copy of
which is emailed to Board members.
A copy of minutes will be available at general meetings.

Webmaster
Keeps website current with all BAA information and pictures of demonstrators /
presenters at monthly meetings, Spring & Fall Shows, and Geo Gallery exhibits.

Please consider volunteering to help us continue to provide what you need from the Burbank
Art Association. Email me if you are interested: president@burbankartassociation.org.

And don’t forget! Our Standing Rules state that in order to participate in shows, members must
be active members of BAA. Which means, members must attend at least two meetings during
the year, or sign up to take in or help with show setup.

As you prepare to enter your art for the Fall Show, please remember that 10% of your sales
goes to BAA, 25% to Betsy Leuke Creative Art Center. Consider these costs when you price
your art.

"Everything has its beauty, but not everyone sees it."
~ Andy Warhol

Wishing you well,
Mimi Rossi

 
 

MEMBERSHIPS - Yvonne Jongeling
Annual dues, and welcome new & returning members

We are reminding you that ANNUAL DUES can be paid online with a credit card through the
website, mailed to Burbank Art Association, or at November's membership meeting.

If you are mailing it, our address is P.O. Box 1013, Burbank, CA 91507-1013.

For more information, contact the President or Membership Chairperson, Yvonne Jongeling.

 
 

PROGRAMS - Stefanie Girard & Teresa Green
Wednesday, November 16, 2022

Details for the Membership meeting are still being finalized, but please save the date.
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Keep your eye out for an email on Monday, November 14 with more details of who the
presenter will be and whether this meeting is a hybrid meeting. 

Speaking of hybrid meetings, we still need a volunteer to help run the hybrid Zoom and
technical aspects on-site. Any volunteers? If interested, email Mimi at
president@burbankartassociation.org.

 

December's Membership Meeting is our holiday party on Wednesday, December 14, 2022.
Scroll below for more details.

As a reminder, Stefanie and Teresa always look for any recommendations for program
presenters. You can email them at:

programs1@burbankartassociation.org
programs2@burbankartassociation.org

SHOW & TELL - Jamie Butterworth

Show & Tell is an opportunity for members to share their work with
us and tell us a little about themselves at the monthly membership
meetings. If this interests you, reach out to our VP, Jamie
Butterworth, to get your name on the list! Her email address is
VP@burbankartassociation.org.

 

FALL SHOW - Joanna Lewis
November 4 - Reception
November 18 - Pick up art

We are excited about the Fall Reception on Friday, November 4th, 7-9 pm.

We will honor BAA's Past President, Ren Colantoni, who passed away recently. It would mean
a lot to us if you could arrive by 7:30 pm.

We will have music, awards, and pie. In the past, we have asked participating artists to
contribute food to share. This year, BAA is taking care of the goodies; however, we'd love it if
you would bring a drink to share - no alcohol.

GEO EXHIBITS - Joanna Lewis
Happening now - Artist Reception on Saturday, November 12 5-7 pm
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November 7-30 - Joanna Lewis' "Half Full"
Reception Nov. 12, 5-7 pm.

Joanna has a lot of nature and water in her art. She is constantly at the beach, staring blissfully
at the sun glistening on the water and listening to the palm trees shake and shimmy in the
wind. Joanna enjoys camping at the beach. She hopes to retire to Santa Barbara, where the
beach is one of the best she has ever met. Enjoy her seas, lakes, and rain art this November
at the Geo. Reception November 12th, 5-7p.

This show is dedicated to her dad, who says, "Things could be better, kid, but they could be a
hell of a lot worse."

NEXT UP:
December - Poster Contest hosted by Marsha Ramos
"Stand up against Hate"

Marsha encourages our artists to participate in this year's Poster Contest theme, "Stand Up
Against Hate!" You can do any size, any medium. We can't wait to see what you create.

And then we have:
January 2023 - BAA Board Show
February 2023 - Bonnie Sachs' solo show

 



OUTSIDE EXHIBITS - Joanna Lewis
Outside Exhibit Opportunity

Several members will participate in the Holiday
Boutique at the Betsy Leuke Creative Arts Center.

1100 W. Clark Ave
Burbank, CA 91506

The boutique will run from December 2-15 and their
hours are: 

Sunday 1p-4p
Monday-Thursday 9a-8p

Friday 9a-7p
Saturday 10a-4p

What is fun about this holiday boutique is that you can
do all your holiday shopping in one place! There will
be something for everyone, from ceramics,
ornaments, jewelry, crafts, and art!

 
 
 

ANNUAL HOLIDAY PARTY - Jamie Butterworth

Wednesday, December 14 - 6:30p 
Note: this is one week earlier than our regular meeting

BAA Holiday Party - 6:30 pm, Wednesday, December 14
We will return to our traditional holiday party spot of the Coral Café this year! They have a
private room (that they don't charge for), let us order off their extensive menu and pay with
separate checks, are locally owned, and have plenty of parking! Our regular meeting day was
too close to Christmas, so we moved our party/meeting a week earlier. Please put December
14 on your calendar and join us!

We will have an optional white elephant gift exchange. If you want to participate, please
bring a wrapped gift – something you already own and want to pass along or purchase for no
more than $15. It can be something nice or something funny—no names on packages.
Everyone who brings a gift can participate in the exchange. If you've never done it before, it's
pretty fun!

Holiday Art Exchange 
The holiday handmade art exchange is something we started during the pandemic when
we could not gather in person, and it has become a fun activity that members want to
continue. Everyone is welcome and encouraged to participate, regardless of whether you
are attending the holiday party or not. This is done through the mail! You don't even have
to leave your house!



If you would like to participate, please send (or drop off) your handmade art by
December 10.

The card is a 4" x 6" painting on heavyweight paper (this size fits in a standard
envelope, and if it's on paper, postage is covered by one stamp) along with a self-
addressed stamped envelope to:

Jamie Butterworth
1058 North Lamer St.
Burbank, CA 91506

Once I receive the card, I will send your art to someone and send someone else's art to
you in the self-addressed stamped envelope you provided. It's a lovely way to share our
talents!

 
 

PENSTROKES - Helena Bowman

We welcome all our members to send and share information
on any exciting art stuff they would like to share. These
could be personal accomplishments or events you think we
would be interested in. Send photos too!

Send in before the end of each month to Helena at
helenasbowman@gmail.com. The email subject should
read: "BAA Penstrokes"

BAA member Mina Ferrante will be doing a workshop
on Expressive, Dynamic Figure Drawings for the
Glendale Art Association (GAA) on November 10,
2022. Non-GAA members are welcome with a $5
entrant fee. 

To work alongside Mina, bring an easel, a sketchbook
9x12" or larger, charcoal pencils, chalk, or any of your
favorite drawing mediums. Most importantly, each
artist should have a smartphone so that all may draw
from the pictures she will share over texting. 

Mina hopes to see you there.

For questions, please email Diane Carter at
submitglendaleartassociation@gmail.com

mailto:helenasbowman@gmail.com
mailto:submitglendaleartassociation@gmail.com


BAA member Bryan Mahoney is helping to organize a Winter
Market in downtown Los Angeles on Saturday, December 3.

This is the second year of the market. Last year drew
hundreds of shoppers looking for unique arts and crafts for
the holidays.

If you’d like to apply to be a vendor at the market, email
Bryan at thetypinpint@gmail.com by November 12.

New BAA member Beth Alcala is helping to run
the Autumn Boutique at the American School of
Martial Arts-Burbank on Saturday, November 19.
Beth is inviting BAA Artists to sign up as vendors.

The boutique is from 5 pm to 9 pm, with setup at 3
pm.

There is no charge to sign up, and sellers keep all
their profits.

Here's a link to the sign-up. 
https://www.asmaburbank.com/event-
details/autumn-boutique-2022

Stefanie Girard has been invited by
Blast from the Past to host an Art Walk in
the BIG Magonila Park Holiday in the Park
event on November 18, 5p-9p.

This art walk is a HUGE event! 

The street is closed to traffic, and it is full
of fun and festivities!
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Since the venue space is smaller,
Stephanie can have only 17 artists.
(Although we can do small groups in each
parking spot if you want to share.)

This event also has an application.

Details:
Blast From The Past Art Walk @ Magnolia
Holiday in the Park
Friday, November 18, 5p-9p
3117 Magnolia Blvd
Burbank, CA 91505

Applications will be accepted until
midnight on November 1, 2022.

To request a booth space, fill out this application or contact Stefanie at:
ypinkscissors@gmail.com

Space size: One parking spot (8'x10′)

Show fee: Blast from the Past is asking a $25 entry fee. The cost helps cover the electricity
they provide – bring your lights and extension cords.

Accepted vendors will be notified in the first week of November. Fees must be paid in full by
Monday, November 7 at 8:00 pm, or the booth space will be given to the next person on the
list.

Member Teresa Green wanted to share about an
exciting exhibit by one of our past presenters, Paul
Martinez.

Paul, who makes beautiful glasswork, is in an art show
with 50 other artists at the Creative Arts Group 2022
Art Festival on November 5 & 6, 10 am-5 pm.

Creative Arts Group
108 Baldwin Ave
Sierra Madre, CA 91024
Art Festival | Creative Arts Group

 
 
 
 

BAA TEACHERS
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We have several members who also teach. If you are a member who
teaches art, conducts workshops, and/or have attended one that
you think your fellow BAA Members would enjoy, send an email by
the end of each month to news@burbankartassociation.org. Here
are some upcoming classes and workshops you might want to attend:

Paint What You Want Zoom Class with Kevin McCants
Kevin McCants is offering a 5-week, 2-hour, "Paint What You Want" zoom class per week.
Work in oils, watercolor, pastels, or just a drawing.

You can work on any artwork you'd like to paint or a painting you'd like to fix with the help of a
trained eye. Together we will go through your process and introduce different techniques so
you can produce more influential works of art. Emphasis will be placed on drawing corrections,
tonal enhancement, color coordination, and theory.

The class is for adults and teens.

You can visit https://gbamsoonoyeah.wixsite.com/kevin-mccants-art to see works created by
current and former students, and you can see visit kevinmccantspaintings.com to see Kevin's
artwork.

For more information, class structure, and times email Kevin at uncleball4u@gmail.com.

Fun & Play while learning about YOU!
Join Karen Sachs at any of her upcoming creative play workshops. 

Sat., November 5: Soul Expression, 1-4 pm, via Zoom, Sign up here
Sun., November 13: Honoring the Black Moon Within, 1-3:30 pm, Hybrid Sign up here

Art Classes by Jamie Butterworth
Jamie Butterworth has a new session of Exploring Art for kindergarten through fifth
graders starting the week of November 14. If you have any young ones in your lives,
please refer them - http://www.jamiebutterworthart.com/register-for-exploring-art.html

Her next and last adult class for this year will be on Monday, November 14, at 8 pm on
Zoom. We will be doing an acrylic painting focusing on texture. Please register here-
https://forms.gle/QSgaiEgGTsNixLw96

 
 
 

BAA Sponsors

mailto:news@burbankartassociation.org
https://burbankartassociation.lt.acemlna.com/Prod/link-tracker?redirectUrl=aHR0cHMlM0ElMkYlMkZnYmFtc29vbm95ZWFoLndpeHNpdGUuY29tJTJGa2V2aW4tbWNjYW50cy1hcnQ=&sig=CCBkaZ4sHiopT26eB6jbBMErRivMQy61UPF7gTDHQepK&iat=1667336429&a=%7C%7C68073602%7C%7C&account=burbankartassociation.activehosted.com&email=zfCGwXBkYjruSue9GHFrSiUnpYJ6N0TeMQlptfrDc9k=&s=28a4befb3ed00d82e9f7c3a9ecc28ede&i=64A66A1A732
https://burbankartassociation.lt.acemlna.com/Prod/link-tracker?redirectUrl=aHR0cCUzQSUyRiUyRmtldmlubWNjYW50c3BhaW50aW5ncy5jb20lMkY=&sig=Bzvwz4N43bGUntbhyRZwhtApVohafVCuCtDzizTomswS&iat=1667336429&a=%7C%7C68073602%7C%7C&account=burbankartassociation.activehosted.com&email=zfCGwXBkYjruSue9GHFrSiUnpYJ6N0TeMQlptfrDc9k=&s=28a4befb3ed00d82e9f7c3a9ecc28ede&i=64A66A1A733
mailto:uncleball4u@gmail.com
https://burbankartassociation.lt.acemlna.com/Prod/link-tracker?redirectUrl=aHR0cHMlM0ElMkYlMkZ3d3cuZXZlbnRicml0ZS5jb20lMkZlJTJGMzgwMDk0MzcxNDk3&sig=2b3LcE1qUcemmrq7wgL7maJu9hs28wqng6m7QHmZiQGb&iat=1667336429&a=%7C%7C68073602%7C%7C&account=burbankartassociation.activehosted.com&email=zfCGwXBkYjruSue9GHFrSiUnpYJ6N0TeMQlptfrDc9k=&s=28a4befb3ed00d82e9f7c3a9ecc28ede&i=64A66A1A747
https://burbankartassociation.lt.acemlna.com/Prod/link-tracker?redirectUrl=aHR0cHMlM0ElMkYlMkZ3d3cuZXZlbnRicml0ZS5jb20lMkZlJTJGNDA4MzIwOTc4MDM3&sig=2GMnxnjPbGRBryeG7FTbJytUSjvMhDs8JLbyVdztsbuJ&iat=1667336429&a=%7C%7C68073602%7C%7C&account=burbankartassociation.activehosted.com&email=zfCGwXBkYjruSue9GHFrSiUnpYJ6N0TeMQlptfrDc9k=&s=28a4befb3ed00d82e9f7c3a9ecc28ede&i=64A66A1A748
https://burbankartassociation.lt.acemlna.com/Prod/link-tracker?redirectUrl=aHR0cCUzQSUyRiUyRnd3dy5qYW1pZWJ1dHRlcndvcnRoYXJ0LmNvbSUyRnJlZ2lzdGVyLWZvci1leHBsb3JpbmctYXJ0Lmh0bWw=&sig=GgoSRUDtC1cc4EwB53Us4XMV6uNScZiQeP8dgrB95Sx2&iat=1667336429&a=%7C%7C68073602%7C%7C&account=burbankartassociation.activehosted.com&email=zfCGwXBkYjruSue9GHFrSiUnpYJ6N0TeMQlptfrDc9k=&s=28a4befb3ed00d82e9f7c3a9ecc28ede&i=64A66A1A749
https://burbankartassociation.lt.acemlna.com/Prod/link-tracker?redirectUrl=aHR0cHMlM0ElMkYlMkZmb3Jtcy5nbGUlMkZRU2dhaUVnR1RzTml4THc5Ng==&sig=8xJKMqaUaj1DxC9Nw91cZjTME9fURdc9yVqXhirUm235&iat=1667336429&a=%7C%7C68073602%7C%7C&account=burbankartassociation.activehosted.com&email=zfCGwXBkYjruSue9GHFrSiUnpYJ6N0TeMQlptfrDc9k=&s=28a4befb3ed00d82e9f7c3a9ecc28ede&i=64A66A1A750


Carter Sexton Artist Materials, a family-owned business since 1944, is located
at 5308 Laurel Canyon Blvd. in North Hollywood. They always have artists
working at the store and the staff are friendly and full of tips and advice. No
matter what you're looking for, if they don't have it, they will do their best to find
it for you. Be sure to stop into Carter Sexton the next time you need art
supplies. Tell them you are a BAA member and thank them for their
sponsorship. For lots more information, visit their website at
https://www.cartersexton.com/.

The Burbank Art Association is a volunteer-run, non-profit organization. Our mission is to stimulate and encourage
creative expression and showcase our members' talents. Artists of all ages and skill levels are welcome to join—
sponsorships and donations to the BAA help fund exhibits, awards, and student scholarships. Your gift will have a

tremendous impact by keeping our organization thriving and serving its community. If you or someone you know would
like to become a sponsor, please contact us through our website at: www.burbankartassociation.org.

 

 

Editor, Karen Sachs
Co-Editor, Bryan Mahoney

Sent to: news@burbankartassociation.org 
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